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CONVENTION CENTRE TENDERERS, CROWN SOLICITOR 

241. Hon J.A. COWDELL to the Attorney General: 
(1) Have any of the unsuccessful convention centre tenderers written to the Crown Solicitor? 

(2) If yes, what were their concerns? 

(3) Will the Attorney General table the letters; and, if not, why not? 

Hon PETER FOSS replied: 
In view of the fact that the Crown Solicitor acts in a solicitor-client relationship with various organs of 
government, I have asked the Crown Solicitor to take instructions from the client before I answer that question.  
If the member asks the question again later, I may be able to deal with it. 
 


